Plan to attend the Transportation Division’s special Open House at the Special Library Association’s 100th Annual Meeting in Washington DC.
The Transportation Open House will be on Tuesday, June 16, from 6:00 – 8:00 pm. Barbara Post of the Transportation Research Board has arranged a great venue for us at the Keck Center of the National Academies, 500 Fifth Street, NW.  The Keck Center is just a 10-minute walk or one subway stop from the Convention Center.  Since our meeting is in Washington, D.C. this year, we’ve invited our colleagues from the transportation industry and its supporters to this event where we can meet and network in an informal setting. 
We will be recognizing Roberto Sarmiento of Northwestern University’s Transportation Library as the recipient of the Special Library Association’s Transportation Division 2009 Professional Achievement Award. 

Please mark your calendar and join us from 6:00 to 8:00 on Tuesday, June 16 at The Keck Center, 10th floor, for a festive evening. 

Directions to the Keck Center from the Convention Center are available online:
http://www.nationalacademies.org/about/contact/nax.html
Briefly:

By foot

· Walk SOUTH (past Mt Vernon Square) on 7th Street NW, five blocks to F Street NW.

· Turn LEFT and walk EAST on F Street NW, two blocks past the MCI Center.

· Turn RIGHT on to Fifth Street NW.

· Walk past the fire station parking lot. The next building on your right will be 500 Fifth St. N.W.

By Metro

· Take Metro’s Green Line to the Gallery Place-Chinatown station.

· Exit the station by following signs to Seventh and F Streets/Arena.

· Turn LEFT and walk EAST on F Street NW, two blocks past the MCI Center.

· Turn RIGHT on to Fifth Street NW.

· Walk past the fire station parking lot. The next building on your right will be 500 Fifth St. N.W.

RSVP to Rita Evans

Director, Institute of Transportations Studies

University of California at Berkeley

email: revans@library.berkeley.edu or phone: 510-643-3564
Event Invitation is available online. 

